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FROM THE ALUMNI, FOR THE ALUMNI
Creetings Alumni,

This is an exciting year to be sending you greetings, hope this note finds all well and happy. lt's time that we come

together again to celebrate another A.J. Moore High All School Reunion. We gather again to celebrate the A.J. Moore history,

reconnect and share a few laughs. The classes of "1964 and 1 965" will be celebrating their 50th high school reunion. Once

again thanks to all who attended and we are looking forward to seeing you again in 2015.
Special thanks to the Waco Alumni who worked and continue to work to facilitate the fun and

excitement. Your time is appreciated and we are grateful for your support.

Lilla M. Benson (1963)
Loyce Edmons

Co-Chairs SAVE THE DATE... f ULY 23-26,20'.,5

Fellow Alumni,
Creetings from the Class of 1964. We are tremendously excited about the upcoming

2015 "All School" Reunion in July 2015. We will join with the Class of 1965 as they celebrate their
5Oth reunion. We will be recognizing our 51't year since graduation. We are grateful to our parents

and teachers who contributed so much to our educational experience at dear Moore High.
I hope to see all of you this summer as we gather once more to celebrate with classmates,

friends and family. May we always remain "faithful and true hearted."

lsrael P. Anderson
President, Class of 1964

Greetings from the 2015 Golden Anniversary Class,
.On May 27,1965, one hundred fifty-three'young people'became A' J. Moore High

School GRADUATES. Their journey through all that life has afforded them is leading them
back to celebrate the culmination of time that has elapsed since they took on the world. Class

members are working with the A. J. Moore High Alumni Association in regards to the particulars
of making the 2015 School Reunion and Class Colden Anniversary Celebration the reality they
should be.

Class of 1965 Reunion Committee

Creetings Classmates,
We are planning another great reunion for 2015. We are working hard to assure you have

a great time. We will have the Fashion Show again at your request. Please send your information
tomeat3317ParrottAve.,Waco,Texas76707 ore-mail meatcaldonial23@yahoe.s66. Pick

out your favorite outfit and let's have a fabulous show. Jee you there!!

Jeanie R. Anderson "63" - Fashion Show Coordinator
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Reunion
Contacts

Lila Benson
(2s4) 717-210s

Loyce Edmon
(254) 749-4621

Claudia Holmes Proxter
(2s4) 717-4713

Waymon Dever
(2s4) 349-2899

Doris King
(254) 744-2146


